
Re: Porches and Bike Racks 
 
Dear 2010-2011 Champlain Apartments Tenant Group: 
  
We hope you all enjoyed the nice weekend! 
 
As a reminder, we will be working on your exterior porches over the next few 
weeks beginning Monday, July 19th. 
 
Please remove any bikes that are attached to railings or posts, otherwise we 
will remove them. If you need a bike rack, please let us know. We will 
provide an exterior bike rack, if possible or an interior bike rack, if 
not. 
 
Thanks very much. 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 
 
 


